
É C O L E  E D W A R D S  E L E M E N T A R Y

Have you had a chance to go over the student
leadership form with your child yet???

 As you know, we have a fantastic group of
students at École Edwards, and we love seeing

their leadership skills shine throughout the school
and in the community. Every day École Edwards

students are modeling our school expectations of: 



We belong 
We care  

We are independent  
We do our best 



In order to create more leadership opportunities

we are inviting all gr. 1-5 students who are
interested in having a leadership job in the school

to fill out our New Student Leadership Form.  Here
is a sneak peek of the results so far! The last day to

sign up is Monday Dec. 19th 
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É C O L E  E D W A R D S  E L E M E N T A R Y

F A M I L Y  E X P R E S S
https://edwards.rockyview.ab.ca/

École Edwards raised a total of $2815 in gift cards +
puzzles and games for families in need in our

community this holiday season. Un gros merci!!!!
Because of our efforts, we’re able to make this

holiday season a bit brighter for those who need it
most. Bravo tout le monde!.

Student Leadership Jobs! Adopt-A-Family UPDATE

School Council Update
Thank you for all who supported the Christmas

online raffle. It was very successful as we
raised $2075.

Merry Christmas from the School Council and
the PACE committee.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=VVE8arLYU0KtVGM9aMEDbf61Iqu39PpGgtjcGS2cd0xUOEFKRDgyTEZJQzk2UlhMRktZU0lHTzNKWi4u
https://edwards.rockyview.ab.ca/


Weekly School News Dec. 16, 2022

F A M I L Y  E X P R E S S

Thank you to all of the family members and friends who came
to our concerts! The KINDERGARTEN students were SO

EXCITED to share their hard work with you.



Weekly School News Dec. 16, 2022

F A M I L Y  E X P R E S S

Thank you to all of the family members and friends who came
to our concerts! The GRADE ONE STUDENTS were SO

EXCITED to share their hard work with you.



F A M I L Y  E X P R E S S
Weekly School News Dec. 16, 2022

Thank you to all of the family members and friends who came
to our concerts! The GRADE TWO STUDENTS were SO

EXCITED to share their hard work with you.


